
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ORCA is coming … 

 

In early 2009, seven regional transportation agencies will introduce a new transportation pass program 
called ORCA—One Regional Card for All.  ORCA, with smart card technology, will eventually replace the 
PugetPass, FlexPass, Vanpool Pass, and Commuter Bonus Vouchers.   

 

Most pass products your company currently orders for its employees will continue to be available until the 
transition to ORCA is complete.  ORCA will include business products similar to PugetPass and FlexPass 
including an electronic voucher option.  Because ORCA cards can be reloaded or blocked, this new web-
based system will give your company new options for your commuter program. 

 

Metro business accounts will make the transition to ORCA over a period of a few months after ORCA 
becomes available.  FlexPass customers will convert to ORCA upon their annual renewal date, beginning in 
early 2009.  Metro ticket books will continue to be available separately from the ORCA program.   

 

Watch this site for further updates about ORCA Business Accounts or contact your regular Metro 
Representative.  You may also contact Employer Commute Services at 206-263-3444 or 
employer.services@kingcounty.gov 

 

 

 

 


